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Dec 4, 2024

Cameron Park Airport District
3374 Mira Loma Drive
Cameron Park CA 95682

Dear CPAD Board of Directors

On behalf of the Cameron Park Airport Foundation (CPAF), | am pleased to inform you that the
Cameron Park Airport District has been identified as the recipient of a grant of $59,976.00 to support the
acquisition and implementation of a new AWOS-3 weather reporting system at Cameron Park Airport.

Subject to certain terms and conditions, this grant is specifically allocated for expenses related to
the preparation, purchase, installation, and maintenance of an upgraded AWOS system from the current
Level -1 to -3. We believe that this enhancement will significantly improve the safety of airport
operations, benefiting both local and visiting pilots to this public use airport.

Enclosed with this letter, you will find the grant agreement detailing the terms and conditions of
this award. We kindly request that you review, sign, and return the agreement by December 16, 2024 to
initiate the funding process.

We commend CPAD’s commitment to advancing aviation safety and are confident that this
project will have a lasting positive impact on Cameron Park Airport. Should you have any questions or
require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Knud Kirkegaard

President

Cameron Park Airport Foundation
info@cpairportfoundation.org

encl: Grant Agreement 2024.1
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